
Ann Machado - 783 Forest Ave 

Jean-

I just spoke to Marc Arnold from the Secretary of State Bureau of Motor Vehicles - Office of Investigation. He 
had come by our office while I was in the meeting this morning. He was asking about Mr. Fard's used car 
dealership at 785 Forest Ave. He went there since Mr Fard does not have a license from the State to sell used 
vehicles. Mr. Fard told him that he was not selling vehicles from that location but Marc Arnold does not believe 
him. He gave Mr. Fard a warning. 

I sent Marc Arnold a copy of Marge's Final Notice of Violation. He said that if he hears a complaint from anyone 
that they purchased a car from that lot, he will give Mr. Fard a ticket. He said that he told Mr. Fard this also. He 
also wants Mr. Fard to come into compliance by getting the State license but he understands that Mr. Fard has 
not met all the Site Plan conditions or obtained a Change of Use permit. He told me that he would let me know if 
he has any future dealings with Mr. Fard.

Ann

From: Ann Machado
To: Jean Fraser
Date: 12/3/2014 1:10 PM
Subject: 783 Forest Ave
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